
 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21-02-23 

Dear parents and caregivers, 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2 March and we hope you will support your child as we 

come together to celebrate World Book Day at Stuart Road Primary Academy. 

Every year on World Book Day we are overwhelmed by the enthusiasm of our school community. 

We know that this year many families will find themselves in a difficult financial situation - we 

don’t want our celebrations to be an additional burden, and have chosen budget-friendly 

activities for the day. 

We have planned many book-based events including: 

• Our theme this year is “Journeys” and we are inviting everyone to come dressed up for a 

journey of their choosing. Let your imagination run free! 

 

• We’ll be hosting a book bank. Please send in a preloved but no longer wanted book.  

• Children can buy a preloved book for 50p each. 

• We have used the £1 World Book Day Book Token to source a FREE book for EVERY child! 

• Children in Foundation and KS1 will also receive a book they have chosen to bring home and keep as part of 

our Young Reader’s Programme. 
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These are just a few tasters of how we will spend our World Book Day at school! Check out the World 

Book Day Family Hub for more things to do at home. 

We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without 

the support of Parents and Carers - thank you. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hannon 

Year 2 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

